
Safeguarding for our Junior Cricketers 

 

 

At Clifton Cricket Club we want everyone to feel safe and happy and enjoy their cricket. 
 

If ever you feel that something isn’t right, or an adult is making you feel uncomfortable,  
then it is important that you tell your Coach as soon as possible. 

 

If your Coach is making you feel unhappy, then we have two people,  
Maria and Jane who you can talk to.  

 

Their numbers are: Maria 07889 203325   Jane: 07989 322896 

 

Keep this card in your cricket bag – just in case you ever need it. 
 

Let’s all work together to make our club a safe and friendly one. 
 

 


